Notice of Public Meeting
Parking restrictions proposed for Main Street and School Road Hemingbrough.

Hemingbrough Parish Council in their endeavours to save the village bus service, held a public meeting in October 2015. They discussed the outcomes, in both the November and December Parish Council meetings and would now like to put their proposals to the community for consultation in an effort to resolve the issue.
As agreed, at the Public Meeting in October, a further Public Meeting will take place on Thursday 14th January 2016 at the Methodist Chapel, Main Street commencing at 6.30pm, all residents are invited to attend and discuss the proposals put forward by the Parish Council.  
The Plans, which are placed here for your perusal will only be implemented with the approval of the majority of the community.

The Red Lines indicate the extent of the double yellow line parking restrictions which, whilst not as drastic as the ones requested at the October meeting, are the minimum that will be required in order to allow free passage of our buses.
Whilst not shown on the plans, there may also be a need for bus stop bays at several of the bus stops, these too will be no parking areas, it is hoped the bays will be better explained at the public meeting.

